
Borough of Highlands 
Public Notice 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Governing Body of the Borough of 
Highlands adopted the following Resolution at a meeting held on March 18, 2015. Copies 
of the Resolution are available in the Borough Clerks Office, 42 Shore Drive, Highlands, 
NJ between the hours of 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. They are also 
available at www.highlandsnj.us. 

 
R-15-76 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE AWARD OF A “FAIR AND OPEN” 
CONTRACT  

RFP – PROFESSIONAL PLANNING SERVICES FOR THE PREPARATION OF 
A MASTER PLAN REEXAMINATION AND A NEW MASTER PLAN 

 
The Borough of Highlands awarded a “Fair and Open” Contract for Professional 
Planning Services to T & M Associates, 11 Tindal Road, Middletown, NJ for an amount 
not to exceed $48,900.  This contract was awarded to provide Professional Planning 
Services for the reexamination and preparation of the Master Plan. 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Borough Clerk 
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